
 
Erratum Notice 

Special Meeting of Infrastructure, 
Regeneration and Economic 
Development Committee 
 
 
Date:  Friday, 7 July 2023 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Time:  09:00  
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Format:  Hybrid meeting 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact:    Email: Nicola.moorcroft@west-dunbarton.gov.uk 
   committee.admin@west-dunbarton.gov.uk 
 
 
 
I refer to the papers for the above Special Meeting of the Infrastructure, Regeneration 
and Economic Development Committee, which were issued on 29 June 2023 and 
enclose confirmation of the request for a Deputation to Committee. The previous 
calculation of clear days was incorrect and the request for a deputation ought to have 
been included in the original agenda. I apologise for the inconvenience this omission 
has caused. The request for a deputation will be considered as Item 5a on the agenda 
(prior to Item 5). 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
PETER HESSETT 
 
Chief Executive 
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Distribution:- 

Councillor David McBride (Chair) 
Councillor Jonathan McColl 
Councillor Michelle McGinty 
Councillor John Millar  
Councillor Lawrence O’Neill (Vice Chair) 
Councillor Lauren Oxley 
Councillor Chris Pollock 
Councillor Martin Rooney 
Councillor Gordon Scanlan 
Councillor Hazel Sorrell 
Councillor Clare Steel 
Councillor Sophie Traynor 

All other Councillors for information 

Chief Executive 
Chief Officer – Regulatory and Regeneration 
Chief Officer – Supply, Distribution and Property 
Chief Officer – Roads and Neighbourhood 

Date of Issue: 6 July 2023 
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ITEM 5a 

Deputation to consider the following petition:- 

“After 55 years, The Napier Hall is up for closure which directly affects the 
local playgroup & toddlers which has been run by the same person for 20 
years (or more). This group has brought together children and parents during 
a time where socialising has been extremely difficult and now with the option 
being ripped away and forced to close, we are hoping to save the group and 
hall! We have tried many different approaches, all which have failed, and now 
Thursday 22nd June is set to be the final day. Please help us save our local 
hall/playgroup!” 

Please see the below link to the petition; 

https://www.change.org/Savethenapierhall 
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